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We want your feedback 
Next year MCES will begin making improvements to the regional sanitary sewer system in 
coordination with the Minneapolis Park and Recreation Board’s (MPRB) planned improvements 
for The Mall determined as part of a long-term park planning effort completed in 2020. These 
improvements are being completed together to minimize impacts to area residents and visitors.  
Some of the elements being included in the MPRB project are a new trail connection to the 
Midtown Greenway with amenities, a shared-use woonerf, stormwater elements, and some 
areas of impervious roadway reclaimed for green space. As MPRB begins to finalize the design 
of the trail connection and what amenities will be included, we would like your feedback.                               

Visit MPRB’s project website for more information and to sign up for their email updates.  

       Contact us 
Contact us with questions or concerns at any time 
during the project.  

Email: info@eastislessewerproject.com 
Hotline: 612-439-5225 
Web: www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/ 
eastisles 

SIGN UP FOR PROJECT UPDATES 
Have updates delivered directly to your email 
or phone! Visit us online and enter your 
information: 

www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/ 
eastisles 

When we update the website, you’ll be the 
first to know. 

http://www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/eastisles
http://www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/eastisles
mailto:info@eastislessewerproject.com
http://www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/eastisles
http://www.metrocouncil.org/sewerconstruction/eastisles
https://www.minneapolisparks.org/news/2020/11/05/minneapolis-park-and-recreation-board-approves-southwest-park-plan/
https://www.minneapolisparks.org/park-care-improvements/park-projects/current_projects/the-mall-park-woonerf-trail-and-site-improvements/
https://zanassoc.mysocialpinpoint.com/the-mall-woonerf-2024



